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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

PE Fixtures 
 

Netball: 

Tuesday 8 October – Year 8 and 9 teams away at Rugby High School 

Wednesday 9 October – Year 10 team away at Rugby High School 

 

All information has been sent to pupils via EduLink. 

 

Netball Club and Girls Football will be cancelled again next week. Running Club will also be cancelled next 
week due to after school meetings. Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

ParentPay Reminder 
 

Gentle reminder to keep an eye on your child’s ParentPay balance and to top up their funds at the weekend 

for the coming week. 

 
 

Free School Meals 
 

Should you have a change of family circumstance, please remember that you can make an application for 

benefit-related free school meals at any time by following the link below: 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-schoolmeals 

 

 
 

Year 8 Paris Trip Deposit 
 

Please note that the deposit for this trip needs to be paid by Monday 7th October if your child wants to secure 

a place.  Full details have been sent home already. 

 
 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-schoolmeals

